STATE OF
COLORADO

Arthur Scheetz Pit Closure

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Wed, Apr 23, 2014 at 2:41 PM
To: davep@flatironenergy.com
Cc: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Mr. Peterson,

COGCC has received and reviewed the Form 27 Site Investigation and Remediation Workplan for the Arthur
Scheetz skim pit closure. COGCC has assigned Remediation Project number 8320 to this pit closure. A copy
of the approved Form 27 is attached for your records.

Based on the data provided, it appears that the soil in the pit complies with the Allowable Concentrations in Table
910-1. Therefore, Diamond Operating has permission to backfill the pit. Please notify me when the pit has been
backfilled and I will change the pit status and Remediation Project status to closed in the Colorado Oil & Gas
Information System.

Note that there is another pit facility for this location with COGCC Facility ID 112240. This pit will remain active
to represent the existing production pit at the location.

A copy of the approved Form 27 is attached for your records.
Please contact me with any questions.

Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Colorado
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